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LOCKEFORD COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT GROUNDWATER 

SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

REGARDING ADOPTION OF THE EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN 

GROUNDWATER SUBBASIN GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN 

AMENDMENTS 

 

Thursday, December 12, 2024 

10:00 A.M. 

Old School House 

19456 N. Jack Tone Rd., Lockeford CA 95237 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Lockeford Community 

Services District Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSA) will hold a Public Hearing on 

Thursday December 12, 2024 10AM in the Old School House, 19456 N. Jack Tone Rd., 

Lockeford, California, to consider adopting the Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Subbasin 

Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) Amendments.  All interested persons and agencies are 

invited to attend said hearing and may provide comments on the matter. More information is 

available on the GSP at http://www.esjgroundwater.org/.  This notice follows the prior Notice of 

Intent to Adopt the Amended GSP on July 24, 2024 provided by the Eastern San Joaquin 

Groundwater Authority on behalf of the GSA.  Pursuant to Water Code Section 10728.4, this 

Public Hearing is also being held no sooner than 90 days from the Notice of Intent. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the Board of Directors may take action to adopt 

the GSP Amendments immediately following the Public Hearing.  

WRITTEN COMMENTS may also be submitted to the Secretary of the Board via email at 

lcsd@softcom.net, or via mail to Lockeford Community Services District, P.O. Box 809, 

Lockeford CA 95237. All written comments must be received by the close of business on 

December 11 at 12 PM. 
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